From: Mary Hobbs
To: City Council
Subject: Resolution 389.

Date: Saturday, July 09, 2016 10:43:20 AM

Dear City Council members,

I understand the need for a levy lid lift, because without it we're stuck at 1% property tax increases per year which isn't enough. Nonetheless, the proposed double-digit tax increase for next year is unacceptable. I am prepared to print flyers and distribute them to my neighbors in opposition to such a large tax increase.

Please consider a more reasonable increase.

Sincerely,

Mary Hobbs 500 North 149th Street #201 Shoreline, WA 98133